
 
 

Tenderfoot Lodge 
Deck improvements 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

- Units with work being performed are: 2647,2648,2648,2652,2654,2655,2656,2657,2658, and 
2636 

- During construction, you will not have access to your deck. 
- Please remove all belongings from your deck. 
- Work will be completed via ladder on the exterior 
- Working hours will be from 8 am to 5 pm. 
- Please close your blinds/curtains for privacy. 
- Expect noise and dust around the work areas. 
- You will receive a work completed notice once your deck is fully completed. 

 
 
 
 

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 

EmpireWorks Reconstruction will be performing deck improvement work in the 
community. Decks are on the third floor and second floor, please refer to the site 
Map to see if your unit is being worked on. If a unit above your deck is being 
worked on, we will place notices on your deck door to inform you of the possible 
danger. 
 
Project Manager - Manuel Valverde 
mvalverde@empireworks.com  
Superintendents – Yuriy Silchuk 
888-278-8200 
 


